CHESTERFIELD LITTLE LEAGUE
2015 Batting Helmet Modifications Policy

Batting helmet modifications allowed by Chesterfield Little League will be the addition of numerical stickers
provided by the manufacturer of the helmet. The stickers shall be placed on the rear of the helmet in a

location recommended by the manufacturer.

If a manufacturer allows post-market stickers, the league will allow those stickers as long as they do not
conflict with the manufacturer’s warranty statement. Painted Helmets are strictly prohibited in accordance

with Little League International rules.
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